
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
To:  ALL CASS PARTICIPANTS IN SPAIN 
 
Date: February 8th, 2019 
 
Subject:  Voluntary Withdrawal of China Eastern Airlines (MU/781) c/o General Airline 

Services S.L. 
 
 

Dear CASS Participants,  
 
This is to inform you that China Eastern Airlines (MU/781) c/o General Airline Services S.L. 

 is leaving CASS SPAIN effective February 22nd, 2019. The last billing period will be January 
2019. 
 

 
 

For support in regard to any enquiry, please contact us via our Customer Portal. These queries 
will be handled with the highest priority.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

Tony Pietrangelo 

Head, Participation - GDC 


